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Ottawa, 7th September, 1907.

sirk¬

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 5th instant, in regard to the weizure of

hemlock logs out without authority on the Whitefish take

Indian Reserve and requesting the release of same.

In reply I have to state that the Department

sent a man to measure the stumpa and estimate the quantity

of timber out, but his report has not been received. It

is expected soon and will be promptly acted on, but in

the meantime, I regret to have to state that the weizure

must behnintained.

Your obedient servant,

from Ld

Becretary.

Messrs. A. McGuire, & Co.,

North Bay,

Ont.
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